
 
 

 

August 2025 has been a busy month for SCPC pickleballers and the fun’s not 
over yet! Read on for a recap of the past few weeks and info on what’s coming 

before we wrap it up at the end of September. 

 

Recent Happenings:  

 

The week of August 4th we were fortunate to have Tony and Janeen 
from JanTone offer the club’s first intermediate level clinics, as 
well as a variety of private coaching options. The participant 
response was overwhelmingly positive and we all went away with 
a new arsenal of techniques and drills to up our skill level. Photos 
from the clinics and private coaching sessions are on the SCPC 
website. 
 

  

On August 9th we celebrated National Pickleball Day with two 
round robin tournaments and a dinkathon. Thanks to 
everyone who participated to make it such a fun day and the 
volunteers who made it all happen. Photos of the day are on 
the SCPC website. 
 
Tremendous appreciation goes to the generous community 
sponsors who provided so many great prizes and support. 
Please see the end of this newsletter for a complete list of 
sponsors who contributed. We encourage our members to 
support these organizations who so generously support us. 

 
 

 

 
On August 10th our club president Becky Warrington and 
her husband John hosted a BBQ at their home to thank 
the many SCPC volunteers who make all our events 
throughout the year possible. Great food, people, and 
games, plus everybody had the opportunity to relax at a 
pickleball club event – a welcome change for the folks 
who usually run the events! 



 
 

Also in August, new SCPC merchandise came online. Superior quality caps with SPF protection and 
moisture wicking, plus your choice of two embroidered SCPC logos. For an additional optional 
charge your name can be embroidered on the back. Place your order on the SCPC website to pay by 
credit card or contact Cindy Paquette (cindy.paquette@gmail.com) to place your order and pay by 
cash or e-transfer. Ordering deadline: August 20th.  

  
 

Weekly Events 
• Beginning Saturday there will only be one event: “Partner Play” 

from 9:00 to 11:00 am. 
• Effective September 1: 

• Morning play will begin at 9:00 am and evening play at 5:00 pm 
• Tuesday Round Robin start times will switch: The Up to 3.25 

group starts at 9:00 am and the 3.5 and Up group at 11:00 am. 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

• End of Season Wind-Up at Red Arrow Brewing Company – 
Saturday September 20th at 2:00 pm 
This will be an outdoor event under the tents and will include a 
dinkathon so wear your pickleball shoes and get ready to have some 
fun socializing with your pickleball mates over a cold brew. 
 More information to follow on the SCPC website. 
 

• AGM – Saturday September 27th from 9 – 1:30 pm 
Mark your calendars - the SCPC annual general meeting includes a 
morning of play on all six courts followed by lunch and the official 
meeting in the Kerry Park cafeteria. More details about the play 
format and lunch price will follow on the SCPC website.  
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